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Phone: 01698 455620 

Date: 11 February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to update you on the recruitment and selection process for the post of Head Teacher at 
Strathaven Academy.  
 
I am delighted to advise that Ms Waheeda Huq, substantive Depute Head Teacher at Strathaven 
Academy, has been successfully appointed as the new Head Teacher.  
 
Ms Huq is currently on secondment to the Curriculum and Quality Improvement Service and I will 
write again in the near future to confirm an official start date.   
 
We wish Mr Boyd all the best in his new post and look forward to Ms Huq continuing to lead the 
school forward into excellence.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Lynn Sherry 
Head of Education (East Kilbride and Strathaven) 
 
 


